

February 11th, 2019

Mr. Michael Fiscus LakeHawk Technologies, LLC 6911 Unicorn Street Las Vegas, NV 89131

Dear Mike,

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. The 2019 Waste Management Phoenix Open was once again an outstanding success. We appreciate everything that you and LakeHawk Technologies provide to TPC Scottsdale each year. The constant distraction of our migratory bird population has helped tremendously. The use of radio-controlled boats and trucks was very effective at keeping Mud Hens (Coots) and Widgeons off the turf adjacent to our bodies of water, therefore reducing the amount of turf damage and fecal remains.

We appreciate Ben's commitment to our property. He operated the equipment with precision and was courteous to our staff and paying guests.

TPC Scottsdale looks forward to continuing our relationship this upcoming season as we anticipate another great overseed season in the Fall of 2019.

Sincerely,

Blake Meentemeyer

Blake Meentemeyer

Director, Golf Course Maintenance Operations

TPC Scottsdale

480.585.6734 (office)

618.910.9999 (cell)

blakemeentemeyer@pgatourtpc.com